
Announcements for the Week Ending July 25th, 2020 

Deacon Election…   
This is the last Sunday for nominations. 

You may pick up a ballot in the  
Foyer or print from daily emails &  

Drop it in the offering plate or office. 

We are looking for a few good people to serve on the  
production team in the soundboard department.   

If you are interested in serving in the sound booth  
contact Jesse Disney or Nate Higgins Student Ministry 

 
“Connect Night” on Tuesday, July 28th 
at Jeff & Jennie Davis’ House, 6-8 pm.  

 Guys bring dessert, Girls bring sides. 

Dear Candies Creek Baptist Church family, 
“We Thank God for you continually”… 

We are grateful for your partnership with us in 
our Wycliffe ministry and we especially  

appreciate your regular prayers and  
encouragement. We pray for you too as you 

navigate Church Life during this covid crisis. 
In God’s Grace,   

Tony & Martha Hinton 

AWANA Live! (at church small group option) 

AWANA @ Home (call/facetime/video option)  

BEGINS SEPT 9!  (in the event we cannot open 

Live! we will begin @Home option but if you are 

hesitant to come in person the @Home will be 

available and open all year) 

 

Registration opens August 1 through our online 

system.  If you were part of AWANA last year you 

can simply click "YES my child participated last 

year" and update any info.  NEW clubbers are  

always welcome!  Contact Richie and Katie Kerley 

or Christy Johns for more information.  

https://candiescreek.twotimtwo.com/  

 

DOWNLOAD:  Be sure and download your  

Sermon notes for this Sunday!  see the attachment 

for 3-6 yr olds or 7-12 yr olds.  Don't forget the  

SECRET CODE at the bottom each week gives you 

safe access to more online Bible activities.  

 

DISCLAIMER: All children's  

activities are subject to change  

after prayer and  

consideration  

by church leadership.   

The Prayer Vigil– scheduled for Friday 7/31 & Saturday 8/1 

has been postponed until a later date.  Please continue to  

Pray Without Ceasing 


